
 

  

 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
Village of Minong 

Community Development Block Grant Application 
Minong Village Hall  

123 – 5th Avenue; Minong, WI 54859 
 Monday, March 03, 2025  

5:00 PM  
 

The Village Board of the Village of Minong will conduct a public hearing regarding its proposed 
application for Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) Public Facilities (PF) program 
funds.  The public is invited to attend to learn about the CDBG program, provide input on 
community development and housing needs, and comment on the activities proposed to be 
included in the CDBG application. 
 
Agenda for the public hearing:   

1. Identification of total potential funding available 
2. Eligible CDBG activities 
3. Presentation of identified community development and housing needs 
4. Presentation of activities proposed for CDBG application 
5. Review of any potential residential and non-residential displacement 
6. Resident input regarding community development and housing needs, the proposed 

CDBG project, and other CDBG activities 
 
Residents of the Village of Minong, including residents with low and moderate incomes that 
may be impacted by the project, are encouraged to attend.   
 
The meeting room is ADA accessible.   
 
Persons needing additional accommodations should contact Janel Lee, Village 
Clerk/Treasurer at 715-466-2322 or email: janel@villageofminongwi.gov   
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